

## UNITED STATES OFFICE OF PERSONNEL MANAGEMENT Washington, DC 20415

Friday, November 19, 2010

## **MEMORANDUM FOR: Other Stakeholders**

FROM: Kathryn M. Medina, Executive Director, Chief Human Capital Officer

Council

Subject: CHCO Council Bulletin for Week Ending 11/19/2010

## BY BCC TO CHCO COMMUNITY

Executive Director's Note:

This month's bulletin has been redesigned to organize the content into distinct categories for ease of reading and reference. Please remember that the CHCO bulletin is the primary means of disseminating pertinent and timely information to CHCOs on a wide range of Human Capital issues. The consolidated nature of this bulletin is meant to reduce the e-mail flow and streamline key communications.

Each agency should ensure they are getting all information contained in the weekly bulletin.

If you have any comments, suggestions or questions on the bulletin or its contents, please feel free to contact me directly at kathryn.medina@opm.gov.

Bulletin Announcements for week ending November 19, 2010